
 

 

 

Autumn One in Year 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other information 

English Maths Reading 

We are 
reading… 

 

   

This term we will 

be using the book 

Gorilla by Anthony 

Browne. 

 

The children will be 

learning to: 

• expand noun 

phrases 

• use fronted 

adverbials 

• organise 

paragraphs 

 

Our whole class 

reading book is 

Paws by Kate 

Foster 

   

Children will read daily in school. 
They will be assessed using a new system 
called Accelerated Reader. 
This gives the children a ‘band’ so that 
they can choose appropriate books for 
their level. 
Children are assessed regularly on the 
system and then can move to a higher 
band when they are ready. 
Children will all also have access to the 
Whole Class reading book which this 
term is PAWS. 
 

We will be following the White Rose 

Maths programme of study and 

beginning the autumn term 

learning about place value and 

numbers using ones, tens, hundreds 

and thousands. 

 

Maths homework will link to the 

current learning objectives. 

Our PE days will be… 
TBA 
 
 

Robinwood 24th – 26th September 2025 
Mrs Richards, Mrs Foster and Mrs Rodway 
 
Homework 
 

• Set on Friday and due in the following 
Wednesday. 

• Using Atom Prime 
• Reading comprehension, maths and grammar. 


